
 

 
 
9 Oct 2014 
 

 

RE: FOBISSEA PRIMARY PERFORMING ARTS CARNIVAL MARCH 2015 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 
Our year 5 and 6 students have been invited to attend the FOBISSEA Primary Performing 
Arts Carnival at the Shrewsbury International School in Bangkok, Thailand from 19 to 23 
March 2015.  There are three activity and rehearsal days with a final performance on the last 
day.   The students who participated 2 years ago in Beijing very much enjoyed the trip and 
were very keen to go again.  
 
The carnival theme is “Primary Colours”. Students will have the option to participate in a 
range of workshops featuring Drama, Dance, ICT, Art, and Music which will be mixed with 
rehearsal time.  Accommodation will be at the Chatrium Riverside Hotel and there will also 
be sightseeing trips around Bangkok. 
 
There are only 16 spaces for students in total for instrumental students (students who play an 
orchestral instrument – not guitars, drums, bass guitar or piano) and singers. Instrumental 
students must be at least Grade 1 standard. Both singers and instrumentalists may need to 
audition. As there are only a limited number of spaces on the trip, priority will be given to 
able students who have shown commitment and dedication to the music department.  
 
At this point we are only asking for interest and not commitment.   The final cost details 
have not been finalised, however we expect the cost of the trip to be around 8000RMB.  
 
If you are interested in participating in the trip, please email me at c-rakowski@bisspuxi.com  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Charlotte Rakowski 
Head of Primary Music 
 


